
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Betsy and Ollie P 

Year 1    - Alice and Hattie 

Year 2    -  All of Year 2 

Year 3    -  Ryan and Charlotte 

Year 4    -  Archie and Connor 

Year 5 –  Emma and Alfie 

Year 6 -  Amélie and Amelia 

 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 10th October, was 93%. 

 

 

Harvest  

We enjoyed celebrating Harvest in our whole school assembly yesterday 

where we were joined by Maureen Cornell from Bourne Foodbank.  We 

were overwhelmed by the donations the children brought into 

school.  These have now been transported to the Foodbank and will be 

much appreciated by many families in our local community.  

 

A group of Year 6 children were a great help in packing everything up and loading Mrs Cornell’s car – well done 

to you all!  Thank you once again for your support which will benefit many families in our local area. 

 

Year 2 Trip 

Year 2 had an amazing trip on Wednesday. We travelled by coach to Rockingham Castle which was first built 

after William the Conqueror’s victory at the Battle of Hastings. We learned about the history of the castle, 

how it has changed over time and what life was like in the past. We spotted many of the features of castles 

that we have been learning about. We were fascinated to see the arrow loops on the gatehouse and saw the 

groove where the portcullis once hung.  We sat by the fire in the Great Hall where actual kings once dined 

and, like brave knights, we climbed the steepest, narrowest spiral staircase to the top of the tallest tower. 

After eating lunch in the hunting lodge, we explored the grounds and saw where the drawbridge had once 

been and the remains of the motte. 

 

The teachers were very impressed with how much the children had remembered about their learning and 

proud of their wonderful behaviour. Thank you very much to our lovely volunteers who helped on the day. 
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PTFA 

Dare to be Different Day 

Just a reminder that it is our PTFA dress down day 

next Friday. 

 

Each difference will cost 50p and children can choose 

as many or as few changes as they wish.  

 

Participation is, of course, entirely voluntary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our PTFA are busy organising a Halloween Ghost hunt 

around our village. Please see the poster opposite for 

further details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA Date for your Diary 

The PTFA will be organising another dress down day on Friday 25th November in support of the Christmas 

Fayre due to be held on Saturday 10th December. Further details will follow in due course. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bourne SciFest 

We are looking forward to Bourne SciFest visiting 

Thurlby next week to present some exciting science 

experiments to our children. 

 

In the meantime, other events are being held in Bourne, 

should you wish to take your family along. Please see 

the leaflet opposite for details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Upcoming Trips 

Year 3 

Our Year 3 children will be visiting Flag Fen, Peterborough on Tuesday 15th November in support of their 

Stone Age topic. More details will be sent out via ParentMail next week. 

 

Year 5  

Our Year 5 children will be starting their ‘Space’ topic next term and a trip to the Space Centre in Leicester 

is planned for Wednesday 11th January. More details will follow next term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 

 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Tuesday 18th October -  Parents’ evening 

    Deadline to order hot meals for first week back 

Friday 21st October -   PTFA ‘Dare to be Different Day’ 

End of Term 1  

Sunday 30th October -  PTFA Ghost Hunt 

Monday 31st October -  Training Day 

Tuesday 1st November -  Start of Term 2 

Friday 11th November -  School photographs (revised date) 

Tuesday 15th November -  Year 3 trip to Flag Fen – letter to follow next week 

Friday 25th November -  PTFA Dress Down Day  

 

 

 

 

 

Bourne Children’s Centre 

Please see the information received below from the Bourne Children’s Centre: 

 

The Centre will be open as usual during the coming half term holiday. In the holiday, our 0-5 sessions are also 

open to siblings aged up to 8. We have lots of exciting new things up and coming in the next few months, even 

a Christmas Photo Session information is attached. So, keep checking our New Facebook page and centres for 

the updates. Please click the link to join the new page. 

 

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/early-years-education/join-children%E2%80%99s-centre  
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